
Btate of f?outlj Carolina
Office of tlje (^obernor

Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

March 17, 2014

Ms. Felicia Kitzmiller, Reporter
Spartanburg Herald-Journal
189 W. Main Street
Spartanburg, South Carolina 29306

Dear Ms. Kitzmiller,

On February 24, 2014, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “[a]ny 
and all written communication to and from the Office of the Governor regarding the town of 
Lyman, SC”.

Our office is in the process of locating records responsive to your request. If responsive records 
are identified, our office will charge a reasonable cost for compiling and copying records as 
allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b) of the South Carolina Code of Laws.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel


